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On July 12, we will launch data collection for the Syrian Refugee Life Study phone survey in 
Jordan, which we expect to complete by September 2020. 
 
As of July 10, 2020, we have not filed our pre-analysis plan outlining the key research questions, 
outcomes, and estimating equations related to our study on the economic and health impacts of 
NRC’s Urban Shelter Program before and during the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
The pre-analysis plan is under preparation by Samuel Leone, Edward Miguel, Sandra Rozo, and 
Emma Smith with assistance from Joaquin Fuenzalida, Sarah Stillman, and Andy Theocharous 
and will be uploaded to the AEA RCT Registry at a future point in time, hopefully mid-July 
2020. 
 
Survey data will be compiled, organized, and stored by the data processing team based in 
Amman, Jordan. Throughout the data collection the field manager, Mohammad Qardan, will 
prepare and provide the individuals writing the pre-analysis plan with only summary statistics on 
survey data quality and respondent tracking rates. These statistics will be used to maintain high 
data quality and reduce attrition. Full access to the dataset will be provided to all research team 
members once the pre-analysis plan has been filed on the AEA RCT Registry by end of July 
2020. 


